DUMPSTER RULES

RESIDENTS OF VICTORIA PALMS

Lately there has been some confusion about what can be thrown away in our dumpster.
The City of Dunedin picks up the trash 3X per week on Monday, Wednesday and Friday.
ONLY garbage that can be put in plastic bags designed for trash disposal should go into the
dumpster. Nothing other than the plastic bags and broken-down cardboard can go into the
dumpster. The bags should be sealed appropriately before placing it in the dumpster. The
dumpster is for RESIDENTS ONLY. If you have renters, please share these rules as you are
responsible for your renters.

There is a recycling area on Lake Haven, right behind city police garage on Virginia
Street. There are 3 bins there to deposit recycling items. There are posters there on the
bins to let you know which items can or can’t be recycled, It’s only 10 minutes from the
community.

If you have larger items to get rid of you or your renters MUST make your own arrangements
to getrid of it. There are places around Dunedin to donate or you can arrange to have them
picked up and deposed of. There are places online that suggest where to dispose or drop
off electronic items etc.

If you are an INVESTOR and have RENTERS, you will be held responsible if your renters
leave items by the dumpsters. Please share this information, as we will.

Jeri Elliston

President, Board of Directors



